
The southbound traffic lane and bike lane of Spring Road (between Peach 
Hill Road and ChrisƟan BarreƩ Drive — see map below) will be closed 
starƟng Saturday (9/20) between approximately 7:00 am and 7:00 pm for 
pipeline repairs. To avoid delays, please consider using alternaƟve routes. 
 
The parking lot to Monte Vista Nature Park will also be closed to vehicles 
during this Ɵme.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Temporary Closure: 
Spring Road, Moorpark 

This repair is dependent on many variables, including weather, and this 
informaƟon is therefore subject to change. For the latest informaƟon, 

please check www.calleguas.com or call (805) 579-7185. 


